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Benjamin Brinkman (benjamin.brinkman@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Substation Workshop 

Ben,

Our team has a couple of questions on workshop logistics.

Would you please let me know where the speakers will be making their presentations from in the auditorium. Ken 
plans to have some notes with him and would like to either be at a table or podium.

Also, by when will you need the electronic version of the presentation?

Thanks,
Meredith
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